
Friends of
Trafalgar School

The 'Friends of Trafalgar School' (FTS) is made up
of a group of parents who volunteer their time to
organise and run fundraising events throughout
the school year. 
The monies raised help support the school and
pay for the 'extras', ensuring that the present –
and future – children get the best possible start in
their education. We work closely with school staff
to ensure we are putting the monies raised into
projects that benefit all of the children. 
However, nothing would happen without the
support of you wonderful parents and caregivers,
either through donations, volunteering to help run
events or simply turning up on the day. We are
lucky to have the support of such a fantastic
community.

Events
The FTS run a number of
events throughout the year,
including:

Children’s Christmas
Market
After School Discos
Nearly New Uniform
Sales
Doughnut / ice lolly /
bake sales
School tea towel
Halloween Trail
Easter Trail
Summer Fair
Quiz Night
Readathon
Break the Rules Day

We’re always looking for
new ideas for fundraising
events so please let us know
if there is an activity you’d
like us to consider.

From the funds raised during the 23-24 school
year, the FTS has made a £14,000 contribution
towards the school sensory room, which is due for
completion in February. 
Some of the other items that the FTS has funded
in the last 12 months includes; new books for the
school library, the Christmas Pantomime, an
African Drumming workshop, visit from 
Father Christmas, and classroom refurbs.

Follow us on Facebook   www.facebook.com/friendsof trafalgarschool 
Register with PTA Events via   www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsof trafalgarschool
Lookout for the FTS newsletter 

Keep in touch

Email us at friendsoftrafalgar@gmail.com
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